
 

Customer Notice – Update for AIN SNAN EXPRESS 026E 

NOTICE 
  
 

 Aug.22.2022 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

This is the update for AIN SNAN EXPRESS 026E. She had completed the repair and resumed to service 

FE3221E. 

Should you have any questions please contact Yang Ming local offices or your sales representatives. 

 

Thanks and best regards, 

Commercial Group 

Yang Ming Marine Transport Corp. 


